
Veterans’ access to  
physiotherapy is at risk. 

Veterans deserve 
access to  

physiotherapy 

Less access to critical 
care for veterans

Government funding  
model fails to provide the 
care that veterans need  

Less treatments  
available for veterans

Physiotherapy is essential to treating the most common 
physical injuries affecting Australian’s veterans. 
The government is failing to ensure veterans can  
access essential care – today, and into the future.

Find out how you can help: australian.physio/veteranshealthcare

If the Federal Government’s Department of  
Veterans’ Affairs funding remains unchanged:

The Royal Commission into Defence and Veteran Suicide 
recommended an increase to the current fee schedule to 
ensure veterans receive the essential care they deserve.


